	Friday 7th July 2023
All homework sheets can be found on the school blog via the Fairlands school website

Blog - Fairlands Primary School & Nursery – Year 2
Key Dates:
Please return all library and free reader books by 10th of July 2023. 

Transition Day, Thursday 13th of July 2023
No more shared reading- Friday 14th and 21st July 2023

‘WOW’’ day based around Australia, Friday 14th July 2023

Children can come dresses in summer clothes such as shorts, T-shirts or dresses. We will have two international boomerang throwers who will demonstrate how to make and throw boomerangs. 

Summer term ends at 2:15 on the 21st of July.  
Can children bring in a named carrier bag by Friday 14th July 2023.
Resources

This term our topic is Australia and for our D & T project we will be making boomerangs and need lots of cereal boxes. Please bring them in by the 13th of July. Thank you!  
Reading
It is important that your child continues to practise their reading at home. Please remember to read at home at least three times a week. This can be the Little Wandle e-book, the free reader book, library book (from school and the public library), recipes, magazines etc. 
Principles:

This month’s value is ‘Freedom. We will be spending time talking about what freedom means and what kind od things are we free to do. Talk to your child at home about what freedom means to them.
Elm will have PE on Mondays, Elder class on Tuesdays and Fir class on Thursdays. Please ensure your child has full kit (including outdoor shoes) in school from the first day back Also please remember that your child should only have water in their water bottle, not juice. Children should not be wearing hoops. Children wearing any earrings other than small, simple studs will be asked to remove or cover them. 
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Spellings: No spelling test next Friday because it is out ‘WOW Day’ but please ask your child to practise year 2 common exception words. 


   Homework Activity
As children are thinking of their new Year 3 class, feeling monsters are a lovely way to encourage your child to talk about their feelings and emotions. Get your child to draw a face on a monster or use the attached template to show how they are feeling. They could also colour the monster to represent their feeling or emotion, such as a red, angry monster or a green calm monster. Use the attached emotion word mat to discuss what they are feeling and why they feel this way.   

Mrs Abdul, Mrs Marlow, Mrs Harnett and Mr Barnett
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Mood Monsters Word Mat
out of control
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We have been learning about geometrical patterns:


Apprentice: Use two objects found in your house and create a geometrical shape pattern.


Practitioner: Use three objects found in your house and create a geometrical shape pattern.


Expert: Use objects found in your house and create different geometrical shape pattern.











